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Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

From: Leslie McBride [cloudcache@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 6:29 AM 

To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

Subject: open pit hearings 

Hello Mr. Fesmire, 
We live off of County Road 5 5 A. We are unable to attend the hearings today, but would like to voice 
our support of repealing Rule 50 (9.15.17.2 50 NMAC) and replacing it with proposed rule (19.15.17 
NMAC). We greatly appreciate your support and efforts in helping keep our beautiful, peaceful lands 
pristine and safe. 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Leslie & William McBride 
Old Cash Ranch Road 
Cerrillos, NM 
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